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My name is Monique Bochsler, and I am writing to express my strong endorsement of 

House Bill 3564, which seeks to amend the provisions concerning requests for 

corrections or retractions of defamatory statements. This legislation is essential for 

promoting fairness in free speech and safeguarding individuals from the damaging 

impact of false information. A significant advantage of HB 3564 is its emphasis on 

accountability for publishers and media organizations. By instituting a process for 

individuals to request corrections or retractions, the bill encourages responsible 

journalism and cultivates a culture of accuracy. In an era where misinformation can 

proliferate swiftly, it is crucial to have effective mechanisms to address and correct 

falsehoods promptly.  

 

Moreover, this bill offers individuals a valuable opportunity to respond to defamatory 

claims without immediately resorting to expensive legal proceedings. Additionally, HB 

3564 acknowledges the need to protect individuals' reputations while respecting free 

speech rights. It mandates that publishers verify their claims and rectify any 

inaccuracies that could harm others, which is vital for maintaining public trust in the 

media and fostering a well-informed society.  

 

I fully support HB 3564 and encourage you to advocate for its passage. This 

legislation represents a crucial advancement in promoting responsible journalism, 

protecting individuals from harm, and enhancing the integrity of our communication 

landscape.  

 

Thank you for considering this important issue. 


